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The Supreme Court has requested me to advise all magistrates and judges that it 
considers it to be highly improper for them to accept a fee or gratuity for performing a 
marriage ceremony.  The Supreme Court also is of the view that court clerks and other 
court employees may not accept a fee or gratuity in connection therewith. 
  
 EDITOR=S NOTE 
 

No change has been made to the original text. 


